
 

 407 W. Arch Ave. Searcy, AR 72143 

 

Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Coordinator 
AEE – DEQ 
Enforcement Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 
 
 
Re: Clinton AR0048836 Sampling Plan  
 
June 29, 2022 

Mrs. Allen-Daniel, 

The attached sampling plan is being submitted on behalf of the City of Clinton Water & Sewer 
Department, as requested by the DEQ, in the Zoom meeting of June 7, 2022. The city requests 
that this sampling plan also be considered the Cadmium Corrective Action Plan requested by 
the DEQ. Until sample contamination and/or the source of Cd is confirmed, a final corrective 
action cannot be determined.  The sampling plan schedule ends the week of September 19, 
2022, so all sample results should be received by the end of October 2022.  A final Corrective 
Action Plan for the WWTP Cadmium will be submitted by December 31, 2022.  

Should you have any questions or require additional information please contact me at the email 
address or phone number below. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

C. Kyle Breckenridge, P.E., BCEE 
kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com 
cell: 501-766-9832


